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Licensing application objection The Dye House SY1 2SZ 

 

To whom it may concern,  

This email is to register my objection to a licensing application for The Dye House & Maltings 

Experience shop Spring Gardens SY1 2SZ.  

As a resident in the area I would strongly like to register my objection to the granting of an alco-

hol license for this premises based on recent experiences from the ongoing restoration of The 

Flaxmill. Whilst I cannot argue this has resulted in the property looking far better the unwelcome 

behaviour myself and other residents have had to deal with is not something we need in an area 

that was once peaceful.  

I am not against people enjoying themselves but since the removal of the track that used to take 

people through to and from Greenfields & Ditherington we now have noisy drunks passing at the 

front of our properties and there has been incidences of damage to property and cars. This will 

increase.  

The additional people walking through and also cyclists and motorists has increased the traffic 

greatly (many at high speed) and I fear with the opening of the car park this will increase. We 

have people parking along the road outside our homes already and I doubt many will want to pay 

for the car park when they can do so for free. The noise of car doors opening and closing to the 

rear or our properties will increase.  

We have had an increase in unwelcome behaviour from drug pushers/users loitering to the back 

of the properties and I fear this will increase in turn resulting in crime. The police are under-

staffed already and despite many valid complaints we do not see these able to be dealt with as it 

is.  

On a couple of occasions that The Dye house has been used for functions we have had loud mu-

sic, loud talking well into late evening past the time that it was meant to finish. The lighting also 

is bright and into our once quiet gardens. We will then have the leaving of people again increas-

ing noise. People will be outdoors for smoking and the last 3 years our garden have not been the 

quiet spaces we need. As someone who since Covid worked from home I need my quiet space in 

the garden for my mental health. This is going to be severely hampered and the increase in peo-

ple walking through the area drunk and loudly talking already without the addition of this prem-

ises having an alcohol license is not going to help.  

So far since these renovations the local residents voices and concerns have not been taken seri-

ously or addressed so I do hope these viable objections will be taken seriously.  

Kind Regards  

D.Carter (Miss) 

-- 

6 Marshalls Court 

Shrewsbury 

SY1 2HX 


